
BREAKFAST
8am-11am

Plain Croissant

Chocolate Crossaint
Yogurt + Granola

Breakfast Tacos

Croissant Sandwhich

Breakfast Burrito

Avocado Toast

Breakfast Bowl

DRINKS

Water

Verde OJ

Mexican Hot Chocolate

Latte

Americano

Cappucino

Matcha

Plain greek yogurt,
raspberry compote + house
made granola

Scrambled eggs, hashbrowns, choice
of bacon, sausage or tofu, two corn
tortillas, cotija cheese + side of
chile

Scrambled eggs, hashbrowns, choice
of bacon, sausage, or tofu, cheddar
cheese,

Avocado spread $1.50...chile $.50

Scrambled eggs, hashbrowns, choice
of bacon, sausage, or tofu, two
corn tortillas, cotija cheese +
side of chile

Grilled Sourdough,Avocado spread,
pickled red onions, cotija, two
eggs your way

Bacon... $2

quinoa, scrambled eggs, hashbrowns,
Sauteed tomatoes, Choice of bacon,
sausage or tofu, choice of chile

Avocado... $1.50

$3

$4

$6.50

$9.50

$9.50

$13

$13

$14

$1

$6

$4.50

$4.50

$3

$5.50

$6

Green or Black Tea $4

Mesita

Breakfast Hash
Cubed Potatoes, bell pepper, choice
of protein, and 2 eggs your way 

Avocado... $1.50

$14



D i n n e r
5:30pm-10:30pm

French Fries

Wings

Tenders

Esquites

The Court Chimi

Flautas La Reina 

Más Fuerte

Brisket Sammy

Mexican Coke | Sprite

Brazilian Style Lemonade

BBQ, Buffalo or Chipotle +
Ranch  

Roasted Corn, chipotle mayo,
cotija, cilantro

Refried beans, cheddar cheese,
choice of protein, smothered with
chile 
Guac...$1.50

Three flautas, choice of protein,
lettuce, tomatoes, cotija, lime
crema + pickled red onions
Guac....$1.50

Quinoa, choice of protein,

guacamole, jicama slaw, cotija,

bell peppers, lime crema + roasted
corn

Shredded Brisket, BBQ Sauce,
Cabbage Slaw, on sourdough, and a
dill pickle, served with fries. 

$5

$12

$11

$6

$11

$12.50

$13

$14

$3

$4

Water $1

Mesita

Tacos El Rey 

Churritos

BBQ, Sweet and Spicy Red or
Chipotle + Ranch 

Churros but make them small
Raspberry compote + dulce de leche

Chicken, barbacoa or tofu,Corn
tortillas, jicima slaw, lime crema,
pickled serrano, cotija + cilantro
Guac....$1.50

$13.50

$7.50


